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Kimberlin Park
                UPDATE
Thanks again to everyone who responded to our online 
survey concerning the park. We continue to receive your 
responses. Your input and support are a catalyst for 		
this project. 

The bad news is we did not get the BlueCross Healthy 
Places grant. The grant would have provided a walking 
track, playground, and pavilion at the Bays Mountain Road 
property. The University will remain engaged with BlueCross 
because future grants may become available. 

The good news is we will move forward to develop this 
property. We share your concerns for safety and security. 
These will be our top priorities. Local youth sports teams 
continue to use the ball field for practice. Please contact our 
office if you lead one of those teams. We want to ensure your 
ability to use the property if we install a gate. Contact info: 
MSJohnson@JohnsonU.edu, 865-251-3347.



    Trail
         DEVELOPMENT

Our trail system is expanding! Faculty, staff, and students 
have logged over 400 hours of work on a new trail. When 
we complete a loop and lift COVID restrictions, we will 
plan for public access. We look forward to seeing our 
neighbors hiking and biking these new trails right here in 
Kimberlin Heights. 

The map shows our progress. A two-mile loop is our goal 
for this year. Right now, the new trail branches off the 
existing cross country trail on the west side of Hodges Ferry 
Road, behind the Athletic and Recreation Complex. This 
project will be ongoing as a total of eight miles of new trail 
is planned. 

Share the NEWS!
Do you have or know a high school student who could thrive 
at Johnson University after high school graduation? We 
would love to connect with them. Send student information 
to Admissions@JohnsonU.edu and our Admissions team 
will reach out to your student. 

Johnson University 
  ATHLETICS

While we continue to hold sporting events on campus 
this winter, games are not open to fans due to COVID 
restrictions. We hope our cheering sections will return in 
the fall.

We love hearing from you.
Questions? Comments?

Contact Matt Johnson, 
Director of Community Engagement: 

MSJohnson@JohnsonU.edu 

  Prayers for 
         OUR COMMUNITY

Our neighbors Bob and Judy Monday tragically lost their 
house to a fire over the holidays. Johnson University 
joined many of you by offering prayers and support. We 
are thankful to live in a community that generously offers 
both. May we continue to serve the Lord by supporting 
one another. May the bells that resound from campus and 
throughout Kimberlin Heights remind us all to pray for and 
support each other. God bless!


